
 
 
 
 
March 25, 2021 

 
Re: i-ASAP Project Donations 

CLSU International Alumni Association, Inc. 
P.O. 582713, Elk Grove, California 95758 

www.clsuiaa.org 

 

Dear Donors: 
 
Warm greetings from the CLSU International Alumni Association, Inc.! 

 
This letter will acknowledge and thank you for your recent donation to the association's International 
Alumni Student Adoption Program (i-ASAP). The purpose of the program is to provide some grants to 
undergraduate students at CLSU and help pay for internet access during the second semester of the AY 
2020-2021. The estimated amount of financial support is ₱500 per month for each student for five 
months or a total of ₱2500 for one semester. This project is currently being implemented in cooperation 
with the CLSU Alumni Relations Office headed by Dr. Jason Marzan, ARO Chief. 

 
Initially, the Alumni Relations Office proposed to target approximately 20 students. The association 
subsequently approved and allocated $1,000 to support the project. Benevolent association members and 
officers such as yourselves volunteered to donate some amount to support additional students. We are 
currently working with Dr. Jason in identifying and screening qualified students to receive the Internet 
grants. 

 
We are quite pleased to know your kindheartedness and eagerness in pledging and donating some amount 
for this cause. The following CLSUIAA members who donated for this project and the amount of 
donation are listed below as provided by our association Treasurer Ohma Viray: 

 
Elenita Jennings $200.00 
Leony Halos Kim $200.00 
Ed & Nenita Cabacungan $100.00 
Leo & Ning Abenes $100.00 
Annie Arcinue $100.00 
Andy & Elsie Silao $100.00 
Rob & Dory Bugawan $100.00 
Gerry & Lettie Galinato $75.00 
Floro & Zeny Gutierrez $75.00 
Sam & Nora Bagalso $60.00 
Larry & Gloria De Vera $50.00 
Opry & Lory Malonzo $50.00 
Marc & Josie de Jesus $50.00 
Lito & Ohma Viray $50.00 
Ernie Pastor  $50.00 
TOTAL i-ASAP DONATIONS $1,360.00 



 
 
 
Again, thank you for your generosity and dedication to help financially strapped students of CLSU.  
 
  Best regards and God Bless. Mabuhay ang CLSU! 

Sincerely, 

Gerry Galinato, P.E. 
CLSUIAA Board of Directors 
Co-Coordinator, i-ASAP Project 

 

Gloria De Vera 
CLSUIAA Vice President and Board of Directors 
Co-Coordinator, i-ASAP Project 
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